TO :  IMC 25th November 2020

REF:  Dangerous Goods UPDATE 

Ms Reshma Yousuf , CILT M , and I are very glad to inform you of the spin off from the CILT Intl DG Webinar held during October.

 We had very positive feedback. We feel there is a great opportunity for CILT Intl to develop a go to DG Platform to source information in the area for Air , Road , Sea , Storage , Handling.

An example of this type of co-operation is now developing between CILTM & CILTIRE.
CILTM is starting on the road to develop the correct protocols for the Ministry of Transport to implement ADR in Malaysia.
CILT Ire’s Subject Matter Expert, Michael Joyce has provided guidance and assistance to Reshma to assist her in developing these ADR protocols.
CILTM is proposing to their government to recognize and approve it as the examination and certification body for the drivers and DGSA training.

CILT Ire has a similar  platform  outlined by CILTM and  the functions performed in relation to Dangerous Goods.
CILT IRE is the examining body for the ADR Driver certificate , DGSA Adviser certificate and CPC Manager certificates.
The proposed platform outline CILTM is quite similar to the functions performed by CILT Ireland in relation to Dangerous Goods

The CILT INTL family can support our International President’s  4th Focus Area –
 Best Practice in managing crisis – share & collaborate.
There is a worldwide crisis in the handling of Dangerous Goods. 
Use our brand to offer CILT Int’l qualifications in training, examination and certification in all areas where DG are handled in the supply change.


 Regards
Finbarr Cleary
CILT Ireland & CILT INTL I.V.P.

